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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

Dear Sirs: 

 

This memo is in response to the inquiry dated March 7, 2007 an Referenced as Year End Report (11/28/06-12/31/06) for the 

PAC identification # C0032598. 

 

After speaking with Maureen in your office, I am offering clarification on our organization to address the FEC's request 

for information. 

 

It should be noted that all administrative expenses related to this PAC are covered by the management and consulting 

contract.  For the period sighted in the FEC request, management and consulting fees were paid on December 21, 2006 and 

reflected in the Year End report.  Tis fee was for $6000 and covers all costs associated with rent, utilities, salaries, 

telephone, postage and miscellaneous supplies.  The fee was not outstanding for more than 60 days, covering the period 

of November 2006, December 2006 and January 2007.  Subsequently, this fee is being reported monthly for $2000 and also 

covers all administrative expences sighted above. 

 

I hope this form 99 offers the appropriate clarification.  Please notify our office if additional information is 

required. 

 

Thank you. 


